
Banner Witcoff attorney Novaira Paul has been elected to the executive board of the South
Asian Bar Association (SABA) of Chicago. She will serve as vice president of
communications for a one-year term beginning on Jan. 1, 2020.

Novaira, who currently serves on the board as a general director, was sworn in during the
association’s 10th Annual Gala and Foundation Benefit on Nov. 16. Banner Witcoff
sponsored the event, which will feature a dinner and installation ceremony, as well as a
cocktail reception and silent auction that will benefit the SABA Chicago Foundation.

SABA Chicago is a volunteer bar association serving Chicagoland’s South Asian community.
The association works to provide its members with professional growth and development
opportunities.

Click here for more information about SABA Chicago.
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